
 

 

 

Friday 16th July  

Dear Year 6 Parents & carers, 

    It is very nearly the end of the year and we have a few different 

things happening next week for the children in Y6. 

On Monday- all Y6 children need to be in PE kit all day for their special activity day which 

includes a couple of nice surprises. Trainers or pumps must be worn and all children will 

need to wear socks. As the weather forecast seems to be suggesting we are just starting a 

mini heat-wave, a water bottle, cap or hat and some suncream are all essential items as the 

Y6 children will be outside almost all day.  

 

On Tuesday- you have already had the information about the 3 class events on the KS2 

playground for 1 parent / carer to attend per child. (6J starts 9.20am / 6W starts 10.00am / 

6DG starts 10.40am) For this event, all parents & carers need to arrive at the Heath Farm 

Road gate and sign in using the NHS Test & Trace app by scanning the QR code on your 

smartphone. Any Leaver’s hoodies that have been ordered will be ready to be collected on 

this day and the children can wear them if they wish from this point onwards.  

 

On Wednesday- all Y6 children will visit the Mary Steven’s hospice charity ‘ice-cream 

parlour’ which is coming to school and they may purchase an ice cream treat if they wish. 

(Every item is £1 or less- so children may bring £1 on this day.) This is also the traditional 

“shirt-signing” day and if your child wishes to, they can bring in a special notebook or one of 

their old white school shirts to collect messages from their teachers and classmates. The 

school day will end as usual at 3.20pm and I am sure I will see many of you at the end of the 

day coming to collect the children for the last time from Gig Mill.  

Finally, if you still have any school reading books at home, please could you send them into 

school early next week.  

Let’s hope the weather forecasters are correct and that we have lovely dry warm weather 

next week to enjoy the different outdoor activities that we have planned.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Griffiths   &  Mrs Hannaway 

Deputy Head Teacher  Headteacher  

 


